
Easter Bonnet Parade 
2019 

 
On Friday 5th April we are having our traditional Easter 
bonnet parade.  Over the next few weeks please could 
you create an Easter bonnet to wear on that day. 

 
 
If you don’t want to wear an Easter bonnet then you 

can decorate an Easter egg instead and bring this into 

school on Friday 5th April to display in the hall.  Please 

wear your Easter bonnet to school on Friday 5th April.  

Unfortunately we don’t have storage space to accept 

them before this date. 
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